LADY TATA MEMORIAL TRUST

INTERNATIONAL AWARDS FOR RESEARCH IN LEUKAEMIA

ACADEMIC YEAR 2002-2003

The Trustees of the Lady Tata Memorial Trust invite applications for Awards for personal support for research on leukaemia, in the Academic Year beginning 1 October 2002. Awards will be restricted to studies on the leukaemogenic agents, the epidemiology, pathogenesis, immunology and genetic basis of leukaemia. Applications not directly related to the field of leukaemia will not be considered.

Awards are open to suitably qualified investigators of any nationality. Priority will be given to those intending to move to other centres with a view to establishing scientific collaboration between laboratories.

Awards are usually tenable for one year in the first instance. Awards for two years may be given if this is considered by the Trust to be in the best interests of a particular project. Renewal for a third year on the strength of a eighteen-month progress report is exceptional and will only be considered for studentships. Awards in recent years have been between Pound 15,000 and Pound 22,000 per annum.

An application form can be obtained by writing to Professor D. Catovsky, Chairman, Scientific Advisory Committee, Lady Tata Memorial Trust, Academic Department of Haematology & Cytogenetics, The Royal Marsden Hospital, Fulham Road, London SW3 6JJ, U.K. enclosing a self-addressed envelope – or from our website at www.icr.ac.uk/haemcyto/tata/info.htm. Eight copies of the application including the form, summary of proposed research and two letters of reference (together with two self-addressed envelopes) must be submitted before 1st March 2002. Awards will be announced by the Trustees in June.